WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney Email: admin@whitmorepark.org

Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/
Twitter: @whitmore park



Dear Parents and Carers,

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair!

The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon with hundreds of new children's books to browse and buy!

Come and join us!

The times and dates that the book fair will be open are as follows:

Date	Time	Place
Monday 6 th February 2023	3.30pm – 4.00pm	In the Year 1 and 2 corridor
Tuesday 7 th February 2023	3.30pm – 4.00pm	In the Year 1 and 2 corridor
Wednesday 8 th February 2023	3.30pm – 6.00pm (Year 1-6 parents' Evening)	In the small room next to the hall
Thursday 9 th February 2023	3.30pm – 4.00pm	In the Year 1 and 2 corridor

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from and we will give all the children the opportunity to browse the books beforehand so that they can create their wish list.

Prices start from as little as £2.99 so there's sure to be a book for everyone. There will be options to pay by both card and cash at the book fair.

Don't forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS which we then use as rewards for children in school who show commitment and dedication to their reading.

Kind regards,

Miss Knowles and Mrs Sandhu

English Team









